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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to voice my strong opposition to HB2025 as referenced in your recent 

notice. As a concerned community member, I urge you to consider the significant 

harm this tax would cause—especially to low-wage earners who already struggle to 

make ends meet. 

 

Many of these individuals are SEIU members—essential workers who provide critical 

services in healthcare, public safety, custodial work, and long-term care. These 

workers are already living paycheck to paycheck and cannot afford further financial 

strain. Imposing additional taxes on their limited income would only worsen economic 

inequality and housing insecurity. 

 

This proposal lacks adequate consideration for its disproportionate impact on 

working-class families. If passed, it could force many into deeper hardship or even 

out of their homes, while offering little in terms of clearly defined benefits or 

protections for vulnerable populations. 

 

I respectfully urge you to reject HB2025 and instead prioritize equitable, transparent 

solutions that do not place the burden on those least able to afford it. 

 

Sincerely, 

Aaron Green 


